
WATERFRONT COMMITTEE 
Minutes Excerpts 

 
 
 
Excerpt from July 12, 2010 Waterfront Committee minutes: 
 

Discussion on how to follow up on the Voices to Vision process (attached) 
 
Diehl asked how the City could follow up on the visioning process, and whether there 
is a parks budget for doing so, and whether of a waterfront foundation could be 
established.  
The Committee discussed opportunities for funding and facilitating maintenance 
including volunteerism. 

 
 
 
Excerpt from November 8, 2010 Waterfront Committee minutes: 
 

5-1. Voices to Vision – discuss recommendations/follow-up (please bring July 
attachment) 
Diehl noted the wording for this topic should be revised, and discussed a draft outline 
of a funding proposal including improvement projects for City Council. Diehl will 
write up the proposal for the Committee’s review.  
Maris suggested discussing how to fund acquisition of Golden Gate Fields if it 
becomes available for sale.  
Granholm suggested focusing the discussion, to concentrate on the items that can be 
completed.  
Public Comment:  
Brian Parsley – suggested the agenda item be specific. The current issues the 
Committee is discussing could have been dealt with as part of Voices to Vision.  
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